
 

 

Larry Slagowski 

Weber County Engineering Division 

2380 Washington Blvd. #260  

Ogden, UT 84401 

 

RE:   Road Dedication Plat, Response to Engineering Comments 

 

Mr. Slagowski, 

 

The following are comments and responses pertaining to the Road Dedication Plat from your review and 

received on December 19, 2013.  

 

Sheet 1: 

1. Date and Agency for each found monument. 

Response: Updated Monument descriptions with date and condition, all sheet all phases. 

 

2. Redlines from Larry for the Easements description and exhibits received. 

Response: Corrected and updated all redlined easement description and exhibits and     

resubmitted. 

 

Sheet 4: 

1. Northeast corner of section 1, text in upper right of sheet 4. 

Response: Deleted text. 

 

Sheet 7: 

1. Ties do not match the easements submitted for review. 

Response: Updated easement ties to match that on Plat. 

 

2. Is there another tie for the information booth. 

 Response: Added tie for information booth along the quarter section line. 

 

Sheet 10 & 12: 

1. Change bearing on ties from North 90° East, to “south”. 

 Response: Updated Ties to South bearing.  

 

Best Regards,  

 

 
Richard Miller, PLS 

Survey Manager 


